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This year was an important part of Neema Foundation growth.   We strived and worked hard to connect, networking and engaged with our partners and stakeholders at all levels.

The twelve month activities were so fruitful in such a way that we were able to write our first book about Neema.  Therefore, our hard work paid off and we are pleased to share with you that our first book is in its final editing stages, and will be available soon.   

The first book about Neema has been earmarked for our project fundraising and more important to us is that it will contribute to school building fund (Neema Foundation School). Our first book is included to our top fundraising activities.  We're thrilled and excited because we hope to get this book published in the beginning of 2019.

Call for help:
We would like to continue to invite you and your contribution is very important to us.  We need your support and help!
Get involved, visit our website: www.neemaedwardwellnessfoundation.org    

Thank you for your support!
Sincerely,
Edward Mkwelele
President/Co-Founder
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